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CORONAVIRUS — SAFE TRANSITION INDUSTRY SUPPORT PACKAGE 
136. Hon Dr STEVE THOMAS to the Leader of the House representing the Premier: 
I thank the Leader of the House for the information she was able to get together. I appreciate it. 
I refer to the Premier’s announcement on 10 February 2022 of a $77 million safe transition industry support package. 
(1) From what date were applications for access to the support package accepted by the government? 
(2) Until what date will applications for access to the package be accepted by the government? 
(3) What department will oversee the application process of the safe transition support package? 
(4) What is the anticipated processing time from grant application to tangible financial delivery to applying 

businesses? 

Hon SUE ELLERY replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. 
The Department of Treasury has advised that an answer is unable to be provided in the time available. If the 
member places the question on notice, I will endeavour to provide an answer. 
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